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     October 2023 

 

Without Borders 

Fall Fellowship 

 

 Everyone thinks of spring as the time of renewal. The flowers come out of 

their winter sleep. The birds start to build their nests and their families. 

 But … Fall! Don’t we get excited about fall! Cooler weather when we are 

done with summer fun. Autumn leaves and the colorful landscape we enjoy in 

the northeast. It’s truly God’s paintbrush at work. It’s a time to find some 

hidden energy for an outdoor walk or picnic.  

 We can see each season as a time of renewal in its own right. Each 

season, like the start of a new school year (think fresh pens, pencils, 

notebooks), can be a time to refocus on the purpose God has given us. To make 

new disciples of Christ.  

 

“You were taught, with regard to your former way of life, to put off your old 

self, which is being corrupted by deceitful desires; to be made new in the 

attitude of your minds; and to put on the new self.” Ephesians 4:22-24 

 

 Our Fall Fun Fest was well-organized and very well attended. We 

reached out to our community and they showed up to partake in our 

fellowship. What a joyous day! If that event brings one more person to know 

Jesus Christ by our examples, hallelujah!  

 Let’s keep this community momentum going. We are reaching people and 

strengthening our own spiritual lives by sharing His message of loving your 

neighbor. I challenge you to find a better way to show love to your neighbor 

than by giving out free candy.  

 

Trunk-or-Treat 
Friday, October 27th 

State Line UNITED parking lot 
 

 

Encounter God     Grow in Faith    Serve in Christ’s Love 
Share God’s love with our    You must be intentional  Jesus gave us the example 
church family and invite   in growing your faith   of helping others and 
friends and neighbors.    and in helping others   charged us with sharing 
      do the same.    the faith. 
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Our Mission To make new disciples of Jesus Christ 

Our Vision To invite and reach out to our neighbors to encounter God, grow in 

faith and serve in Christ’s love 

Birthdays  
October 
1st    Brycen Morgan 
4th Gwenelle Trivette 
8th  Jenni-Lynn 

Houdeshell 
8th Tanner Morgan 
13th   Jonathan Trivette 
  
  
 

13th Judy Scott 
18th    Matt Courtney 
22nd Dianne Socks 
25th  Jennifer Houdeshell 
31st Richard Walck 
  
  
 

  
  
  
  
  
  

 

Church Calendar 
 

  
Thursday, October 5th  9:30 a.m. Bible Study with Pastor Ruth 
    6:30 p.m. Bible Study at the John Allison House 
 
Sunday, October 8th  11:30 a.m. Adult Fellowship Revelation Lunch-and-Learn 
 
Monday, October 9th  Columbus and Indigenous Peoples’ Day 
 
Tuesday, October 10th  6:30 p.m. Leadership Team Meeting 
 
Thursday, October 12th 9:30 a.m. Bible Study with Pastor Ruth 
    6:30 p.m. Bible Study at the John Allison House 
 
Monday, October 16th  1:00 p.m. Pack food for the Inn 
 
Thursday, October 19th 9:30 a.m. Bible Study with Pastor Ruth 
    6:30 p.m. Bible Study at the John Allison House 
 
Sunday, October 22nd  11:45 a.m. Deliver food to the Inn 
 
Thursday, October 26th  9:30 a.m. Bible Study with Pastor Ruth 
    6:30 p.m. Bible Study at the John Allison House 
 
Friday, October 27th   6:00 p.m. Trunk-or-Treat 
 
 
 

JOIN US!    9:00 a.m.  All Ages Sunday School Classes 
    10:00 a.m.  Coffee & Fellowship Time 
SUNDAYS   10:15 a.m.  Worship 

 

 Anniversaries 
October 
24th   James & Mary Thomas 
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Get Involved! 
1:00 p.m. – Monday, October 16th – Pack bags of food for the Inn. 
 
11:45 a.m. – Sunday, October 22nd –  Food distribution at the State Line 
Inn.  

Serving in Worship 
 

  Worship Asst.   Ushers    Nursery 
October 1 Ellen Avey   Gary Rhoe   Tabitha H. / Bonnie C.  
October 8 Ellen Avey   Dixie Ellis    Bonnie C. / Terry B. 
October 15 Matt Ellis   Bonnie Courtney  Terry B. / Gwenelle T.  
October 22 Terry Berkley   Tim Berkley   Gwenelle T. / Dixie E.  
October 29 Ellen Kennedy   Rodger Kennedy  Dixie E. / Tabitha H. 

Outreach Pantry Needs for Cereal 
 

Cereal / Peanut Butter / Pop-Tarts  

 

Trunk-or-Treat 
Friday, October 27th 

State Line UNITED parking lot 
 

We will be collecting candy and treats to hand out. 
 

Or – feeling creative?? We need lots of decorated car trunks to make this an exciting event. 
 
Need ideas? Email Mary or check the web. LOTS of simple and fun ideas are available. Invite 
friends and neighbors to drive over and participate.  

 

 

Pastor Don is available by email, cell phone, or Monday mornings in the office. Please know that you can 
reach him and can discuss ideas or concerns with him directly. 

 
Dmorgan@susumc.org / 240-675-2999 Cell 

mailto:Dmorgan@susumc.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STATE LINE UMC 
P.O. BOX 227 

287 EAST AVENUE 
STATE LINE, PA 17263 

717-597-4217  
 

Tithes & Offerings 
Week of September 3rd:   22 attend $1546.00 
Week of September 10th:  29 attend $1652.00 
Week of September 17th:  29 attend  $873.00 
Week of September 24th: 29 attend $643.00 
 

State Line United Methodist Church  
P.O. Box 277 
State Line, PA 1726 

~ OR ~ 
Mail slot at back door 

~ OR ~ 
ONLINE GIVING on the website 

 

Pastor: Donald Morgan – Dmorgan@susumc.org / 240-675-2999 Cell 
Pianist: Jeffrey Wine 
Administrative Assistant / Treasurer: Mary Thomas 
Email: StateLineUMChurch@gmail.com 
Website: www.statelineumc.com 

 

State Line United Methodist Church Phone: 717-597-4217 
289 East Avenue    P.O. Box 277 
State Line, PA 17263   State Line, PA 17263 
 

 

Leadership Team Notes 

 

 New pew Bibles will appear soon, along with several large print Bibles 
 Visiting children and teens will be gifted age-appropriate Bibles upon first visit 
 We'll be hosting Trunk-or-Treat in coordination with Crossroads Church, meaning visitors will be 

encouraged by both churches to visit the other location. 
 We are looking into repairs needed to eradicate basement water issues 
 State Line UNITED T-shirts & polo shirts will soon be available to order.  You can get a look at them 

at the Fall Festival/Movie Night on 9/30, when our Leadership team members will be wearing 
them. 

 The laptop our administrative assistant, Mary, uses, has been replaced.  We've also leased a new 
printer to replace the old one, and the new lease is actually a cost savings. 
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